
 

 

 

Many thanks to all those that 
helped make the Valentine 
Dinner a fun and delicious 
success! It was an “all hands 

on deck” event. You are appreciated! 
 

 
 

Men’s Prayer Breakfast  

 this Saturday,   

February 22nd, at 8:30 a.m. 
 

 
 
 

Ladies’ Lunch & Fellowship  
Potluck 

Sunday, February 23 , right  after 
Sunday School , 

in our SBC Upper  Room. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2020 LADIES’ RETREAT 
Friday & Saturday, 

Feb. 28 & 29,  
at Solid Rock Bible Camp.  

Sign-up begins today. 
Additional information is 

available at the Welcome Center. 
 
 

MEN, if you’re interested in men’s  
discipleship at SBC or have questions  

about the Men’s Ministry,  
contact Mike Hassemer (394-8465) or  

Tom Marok (398-8282). 
 
 

Peninsula Take-a-Break Luncheon 
(affiliated with Stonecroft Ministries)  

Wednesday, Feb. 19, 11 AM, @ SRBC 
For reservations call Susan, 335-6789. 

 
 
 

COMING APRIL 23RD - 25TH 
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John Rysdyk - Pastor Teacher  
Kevin Spence - Pastor of Children's Ministries 

Francisco Vega - Youth Director 
Gary Lindman - Director of Worship 

Morning Worship                                      9:30 am 
 

 

 

Children’s Church   

2 & 3 years       Kaitlyn Jefferson/Scheduler         Room 114 

4 & 5 years        Allemanns/Kari Nabinger      Room 101 

Grades K & 1          Susan Lockwood                    Room 112 

Grades 2 - 4        M. Hess/L. Cragg/Johnstons       Room 204  

 

 

Sunday School                                          11:00 am 
 

 

Nursery           Madison Roberts, Supervisor          Room 103 

2 yrs                Patti Ireland/Cheryl Beeson           Room 104 

3 yrs                Janessa & Jillissa Caligan             Room 115                  

4 & 5’s       Kristi Dillingham/Joanne Jenkins      Room 111 

K                    Joy McCaul/Janet Arneson            Room 113 

1st              Holly Frederickson/Jessica Perry        Room 110 

2nd           Debbie Mackie/Becky Dwinnell           Room 109           

3rd             Reneé Estelle/Martha Hughes      Room 108 

4th           Marvin Frederickson/Ken Felchle        Room 107  

5/6 Boys        Mike Hopp/Robert Thompson      Room 105 

5/6 Girls  J. Steckel/T. Fairbanks/K. Johnston    Room 106 

Jr. High         Francisco Vega/Kyle Braband      Room 205 

Sr. High     E. Arneson/L. Ringquist/J. Bucho      Room 201 

 

Adult Classes 
 

College & Career           Hofseth/Fraley         Fraley Home 

2C105                 Hassemer                    Room 204 

Koinonia: Colossians        Hall/Nunn                      L ibrary                                                

Survey in Basic Christianity      Denlinger    Upper Room  
 

 

 

Evening Service                                         6:00 pm 

                            

  

 

 

 

February Missionary Highlights 
 

 

Jonathan & Indira Maraj  (Action 
International) travel extensively, 

ministering in countries including India, 

Malaysia, Nepal, and Trinidad.  During the 
summers they minister in Alaskan villages 

such as Shaktoolik, Golovin, White 

Mountain and Nome.  Please pray for good 
health and strength, wisdom in training up 

new leaders, God’s provision for the 

ministries they oversee, and His grace to 
be seen through them.   
 

 

Sam & Linda Marlowe are with Wycliffe 

Bible Translators in Papua, Indonesia. Sam 
serves as an IT consultant and Avionics 

technician for YAJASI. YAJASI provides air 

transportation and tech support for 
translators, missionaries, and pastors to 

rural Papua. Linda serves with Member 

Care Team for the Wycliffe team in 
Papua.  In Papua, there are two New 

Testaments that are almost to the printing 

stage in two different language groups, 
and another language group hopes to 

finish translating the Old Testament this 

year to print the entire Bible in 2021.  

 

 

 
 

Serving in the Nursery 
 

 

Morning Worship             Marina Vitrychenko/ 

                                Ruth Frederickson / Sarah Nash   

Sunday School Amy McKinley/ 

                                                     Nancy Spooner  

Evening Service Cheryl Beeson/ 

                                                     Donna Spence            

 
 

 
 

Next Sunday, February 23rd 
 

 

 

Morning Worship  Janet Gomez, Sarah Nash/ 

                                 Jennifer Barkman  

Sunday School    Jeanette Klodt/ 

                                 Judy Nelson 

Evening Service Madison Roberts 

                                 Approved Volunteer Needed 

              To help in the nursery, please call  

Pastor Kevin at 262-4865. 

Lead me in your truth 

and teach me,  
for you are the God of my salvation;  

for you I wait all the day long. 
 

Psalms 25:5 ESV 



 

 

Sermon Notes 

 

 

Soldotna Bible Chapel Mission Statement 
Being committed to God’s inspired and authoritative 

Word, it is the mission of Soldotna Bible Chapel  
to exalt God in spirit and in truth, to edify and 

encourage one another to personal holiness, and  
to evangelize a lost world with the gospel . 

of Jesus Christ.  

THIS WEEK:  
 

 

 
 

 

 
TUESDAY, February 18th 
● Kids’ Connection - 10:30 am 
● Ladies’ Stonecroft Bible Study - 1:00 pm 
● Pickleball - 6:30 pm 
 
 

WEDNESDAY, February 19th 
● Family Supper - 5:30 pm 
● One Eighty Youth - 6:00 pm 
● AWANA - 6:05 pm 
 

THURSDAY, February 20th 
● Ladies’ Bible Study - 1:00 pm 
 
 

 
 

SATURDAY, February 22nd 
● Men’s Basketball - 7:00 am 
● Men’s Prayer Breakfast - 8:30 am 
● Ladies’ Bible Study - 9:00 am 
 

SUNDAY, February 23rd 
● Theology Class - 8:00 am 
● Morning Worship - 9:30 am 
● Sunday School - 11:00 am 
● Ladies’ Lunch & Fellowship - 12:15 pm 
● Evening Service - 6:00 pm  
     

 

Welcome! 
We extend a personal greeting to you  

as you worship with us today. 
If this is your first time to visit us,  
we have a special gift bag for you  

at the Information Center in the lobby.   
We want you to know that there is a place here  
for you in worship and Bible study as well as 
many opportunities for ministry and service. 
If you are looking for a place to worship, and  

to find fellowship and encouragement,  
we would count it a privilege to be that place.  

 

 
 

 

May God minister His grace to you, 
     Pastor John  

 

 

PRAYER REQUESTS:   

If you have a prayer request or would like to be  
included on the e-mail prayer list, email DeAnna at  

deannamartinsbcprayerchain@gmail.com. 


